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Aloha and thank you for coming tonight. This year has been one of recovery and a return 

to normalcy.  People are getting out more, getting sick less, and starting to enjoy life the 

way we used to.  While we are still somewhat cautious, I am optimistic about the future. 

The biggest change at the center was the completion of the long-awaited renovation of 

the swimming pool and the deck around it.  The entire surface has been repaired and 

beautiful tile has been installed, along with a newly painted deck.   

Other changes made this year were: 

1. We reopened the center for party rentals, and due to membership’s desire to have 

increased access to the pool, we reserved the 1st and 3rd weekends for pool use.  

We also continued with daily lap swimming in the weekday mornings 

2. We continue to have open-air events such as the popular Top of the Hill.  

3. Added Extreme Hip Hop classes and Hula. 

4. We hosted another very successful Halloween trick-or-treat night last month.  

5. Continued to publish the Palisades Chatter newsletter twice a year.  You can receive 

those newsletters by regular mail, or visit our website to download a copy.  Just see 

Kalei after the meeting to get on the mailing list. 

6. Removed the aging and faulty playground equipment.  Expensive and looking for 

replacement ideas. 

As usual, we appreciate your feedback and would like your ideas on how we can better 

make use of our center. 

 

Thank You, 

Stanley H. Uecke 
President, Pacific Palisades Community Association 

 


